
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     May 16, 2022  
 
To:  Priests and liturgy directors 
      
From:    Yolanda Muñoz, associate director, Office for Divine Worship 
 
Re:   Liturgy Preparation Aid for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 

and Blood of Christ 
           

 
On June 19, the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ, the 
United States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) launches a Eucharistic 
Revival initiative. Over the next several years, the dioceses of the USA will 
recommit ourselves to our eucharistic identity and will reaffirm our faith in the 
Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist. 
 
Attached, please see a Liturgy Preparation Aid for the Solemnity of the Most 
Holy Body and Blood of Christ prepared by Federation of Diocesan Liturgical 
Commissions, which is one of the many resources the Federation will prepare 
for you in the coming years.  
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Corpus-Christi-LIturgy.pdf

